
Abby Dilisaver
General Counsel to the Attorney General

February 19, 2019

Andrew Perez, MapLight
MuckRock Dept MR 52977
411 A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA 02144-2516

Sent via electronic mail to 52977-79083371(,reg uests.muckrock.com.

Re: Open Records Act request, our internal number 18 ORA 70

Dear Mr. Perez,

This letter is in response to your Open Records Act request for the following:

Copies of all available emails, documents, and email attachments
exchanged from Jan. 1, 2016 and April 30, 2018, between officials at the
Oklahoma Attorney General’s Office and the Federalist Society’s Leonard
Leo.

The Oklahoma Attorney General’s Office has reviewed your request and has determined the
Office has no documents which are responsive to your request.

This response completed your Open Records Act request to the Oklahoma Attorney General’s
Office and closes your file.

313 N.E. 21ST STREET • OtCIAH0MA CITY, OK 73105• (405) 521-3921 • fAx: (405) 521-6246

Mii HUNTER

ATTORNEY GENERAL

Sincerely,

GENERAL COUNSEL TO THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
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